NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF STATE FIRE MARSHALS

August 15, 2024

Chief Sean Toomey, State Fire Marshal
New Hampshire Division of Fire Safety
101 Smokey Bear Blvd.

Concord, NH 03301

Chief Toomey,

It is with great great pleasure that I inform you that the National Association of State Fire
Marshals (NASFM) Board of Directors have met and have endorsed your candidacy for election to the
Board of Directors of the International Code Council (ICC).

Chief, You have successfully led the New Hampshire Division of Fire Safety into positive
directions that have enhanced the safety and wellbeing of your citizens. Being a member of the NASFM
Board of Directors, you have risen to become our Secretary / Treasure and work tirelessly to protect and
advance the financial stability of this organization.

The Board has recognized your passion and commitment to the furtherance of fire, life safety and
property protection for Americans in the built environment. further, we respect your commitment and
dedication for the prevention of fires and explosions. We know your voice and wisdom will be a valued
contribution to the ICC Board of Directors.

You should know, we look forward to your continued support and contributions in the

development of enhanced codes and advancements in our quest to save lives and property. We are excited
and encourage others to join us in voting for you to serve on the ICC Board of Directors.

Sincerely,

N

Chief H. Butch Browning
Executive Director
NASFM
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